
Turnpike Retrospective Planning Application


The planning application has been lodged and APC will co-operate with Cheshire East 
Planning Department in any way they can to allow retrospective planning permission to 
be granted on Turnpike Field.


CE have confirmed that the application has been accepted and stated that because 
they are operating with unprecedented challenges resulting from a significant 
increase in applications and shortage of resources, most applications are currently 
taking 3-6 months to determine, depending on their complexity.


If you’re interested in either looking at, or commenting on the application, the details 
can be found here:

https://planning.cheshireeast.gov.uk/applicationdetails.aspx?
pr=23/2717N&query=4eef0e16-4bbb-43c7-92f4-81c929102057
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